
The Technical Planning Team for the Fort St John Land and Resource Management 
Plan Update will continue to meet bi-weekly throughout the Fall months. The group is 
currently focused on assembling the technical information required to support the land 
use planning process.  
 
Terms of Reference and Engagement Strategy drafting has been paused while 
negotiations are underway between the Province and Blueberry River First Nations.  
 
Engagement activities are currently postponed and will be reconvened once we have 
substantive information or direction to share with the public and stakeholders.   
 


